
Salem Social Service Society 

News Letter for the month of April 2019 

Kolping India: 

Mr. David Raja and Ms. Gayathri visited Naranampalayam 

Parish on 18th March 2019 to form new groups for kolping India. 

Three new groups were formed in Naranampalayam village. 

Our Kolping Coordinator attended the VLKF meeting at 

Thedaur village on 20th March 2019. 20 members participated in 

this meeting. 

 The Resource Mapping exercise was conducted on 25th 

March 2019 at Naranampalayam village. 45 members participated 

in this exercise. 

The Resource Mapping exercise was conducted on 1th 

April 2019 at Masilaplayam village. 55 members participated in 

this exercise. 

Miss. Gayathri, Kolping Support staff and Monitoring Team 

members  Mrs. Pauline, Mrs. Rani Sambath and Mrs. Maria 

Therese participated in the Coordination meeting on 4th and 5th 

April 2019 in Bangalore.Three months Activities for Twining 

Project were presented in the meeting. 

 In 2018 four kolping members passed away. The member nominees received the death benefit fund 

Rs. 5000/- per person from kolping national office. 

S. No Name of the Member Name of the 

Group 

Place Amount 

1 Mrs. Jebamalai Mary Lourdu Annai KSHG Agraharam 5000 

2 Mrs. Regina Mary Lourdu Annai KSHG Agraharam 5000 

3 Mrs. Rajamani Thendral KSHG Sendarpatti 5000 

4 Mrs. Pushpa Anthoniyar KSHG Vallapady 5000 

 

New Thrust: 
 On 22nd of March we conducted Cadre Building 

workshop at Koneripatty village. Our TASOSS Point person 

Mr. David Raja and The Zonal Programme officer Mrs. Mary 

Nirmala, TASOSS facilitated the programme. 

Thammampatti, Sendharapatti, Koodamalai, N. Kalipatti 

village 32 members participated in this workshop. 

  

 



 

 

 On 2nd April we conducted “Election Awareness 

meeting” at SSSS. The Zonal Programme officer Mrs. Mary 

Nirmala, TASOSS facilitated the programme. 45 members 

participated in this awareness meeting. 

On 12th April 2019, Salem Social Service Society has 

purchased A New Vehicle “Scorpio” with the financial 

assistance of Loyola Foundation, U.S.A for the field work visit in Salem and Namakkal. 

 

 

Presented By, 

Rev. Fr. M. Rajamanickam, 

Director, 

Salem Social Service Society. 

 


